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Melnykovyc h, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Ms. Mackin: 

Sunday, March 07, 2010 235 PM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers 
this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite 
it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily 
directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnyltovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2010 5:13 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E PROPOSED RATE HIKE 

From: Mary Mackin[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Saturday, March 06,2010 5:13: 14 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E PROPOSED RATE HIKE 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I wish to express my feelings concerning the L,G&E proposed rate hike where the fee to bring 
services would be raised for all customers. This would hit seniors ,who are on fixed incomes and 
already struggling ,especially hard. I oppose the change. I believe it should stay as it is now, 
based on usage. Also as to recouping costs, those of us who lost freezers full of food, busted 
water pipes etc. just had to deal with it. L,G&E didn't reimburse its customers so why should we 
have to pay for a natural disaster so LG&E can continue to prosper ? 

3/8/2010 


